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 Hall of the House of Representatives 
 86th General Assembly - Regular Session, 2007  

 Amendment Form  
  

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Subtitle of House Bill No. 2489 

"AN ACT TO REQUIRE INSTITUTIONS OF HIGHER EDUCATION TO PROVIDE 

UNDERGRADUATE CREDIT FOR HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS COMPLETING 

ADVANCED PROGRAMS." 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 

Amendment No. 1 to House Bill No. 2489. 
 

Amend House Bill No. 2489 as originally introduced: 
 
 
Add Representative Harrelson as a cosponsor of the bill 
 
AND 
 
Add Senator Salmon as a cosponsor of the bill 
 
AND 
 
Page 1, delete line 36 
 
AND 
 
Page 1, delete line 1 and substitute the following: 
 "(4)  "Arkansas state institution of higher education" means a public 
institution of higher education that offers freshman-level courses; and" 
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 5, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 13, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
And 
 
Page 2, line 16, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
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AND  
 
Page 2, line 17, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 24, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 25, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 33, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 35, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 3, line 1, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution"  
 
AND 
 
Page 3, line 2, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution"  
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 3, delete "institution's" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution's" 
 
AND 
 
Page 2, line 5, delete "institution's" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution's" 
 
AND 
 
Page 3, line 7, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution"  
 
AND 
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Page 3, line 10, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution"  
 
AND 
 
Page 3, line 17, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution"  
 
AND 
 
Page 3, line 23, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 3, line 28, delete "institution" and substitute "Arkansas state 
institution" 
 
AND 
 
Page 3, delete line 36 and substitute the following: 
"score of less than four (4). 
 (h)  This section becomes effective beginning with the 2008-2009 school 
year." 
 
 
The Amendment was read _______________________________________________________________________________ 
By: Representative Hardwick 
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MGF598 Chief Clerk 


